
Fairfield First Responder EV
Training

EV  Owners  Wanted  for  Fairfield
First Responder Training
The EV club has worked with the fire departments in Westport
and Wilton in the past. The photo at the top is from Wilton.
They have an EV component to first responder training, where
the instructor goes over where the cables and battery are for
some vehicles and reviews what to do in the event of a serious
accident.

The Town of Fairfield is scheduling first responder training
on March 17, 20, 21, and 22. They are looking for vehicles to
be there from 11-12 and 1-2 on each of these days, so 8
sessions in all. We are looking for EV owner volunteers for as
many or few sessions as you can do. Even if all you can do is
1 session, it is greatly appreciated.

Any EV, whether BEV or PHEV, is welcome.

These sessions happen to be a lot of fun. While the trainer
has  an  agenda,  the  attendees  have  a  lot  of  general  EV
questions.  They  are  an  engaged  and  intellectually  curious
audience. You needn’t worry about being an expert. Just speak
to your experience and what you know.

If you can help out, please go to EVClubCT.com/contact and
leave a message. We will coordinate with the Fairfield Fire
Department.

https://evclubct.com/fairfield-first-responder-training/
https://evclubct.com/fairfield-first-responder-training/
http://EVClubCT.com/contact

